
 

 
THANK YOU to all the families who 

participated in the first few months of 
purchasing Foodtown Gift Cards…we had a 

great turnout! 
 

Don’t forget that there’s still time to 
purchase this month to be entered in our 

first quarterly prize contest.   Winner will be 
chosen after all sales from November are in.   

 
The Foodtown Gift Card Program runs in 
both the Ocean Township & Red Bank 

stores, so don’t forget to purchase gift cards 
while doing your Thanksgiving shopping at 

your local Foodtowns.    
 

 
 

For questions, please contact 
christinalombardo@comcast.net or cybilcar@aol.com 


